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1. There's currently a lawsuit about the permits and ending the environmental review. Ecology
should hold their decision until that lawsuit has been resolved.
2. Changing the species in the pens doesn't change their effect on the Sound. There's still
concentrated fish waste, uneaten food, and pharmacological disbursements from the pens. State
law requires the elimination of negative impacts.

The Cooke permit modification should be denied.


